RESURRECTION

CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Dear Parents,

All medications must be picked up by the last day of school. We are not permitted to send them home
with the students. We have to discard any medication that is not picked up. Each school year we need
all new forms from the doctor and new medication.

If you have any questions please call the nurse’s office.
Thank you,

RCS Nurses
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